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Dear Assistant Minister,  

Bankruptcy Regulations 2021 [F2021L00261]  

Thank you for your response of 17 August 2021 to the Senate Standing Committee for the Scrutiny 
of Delegated Legislation in relation to the above instrument. 

The committee considered your response at its private meeting on 25 August 2021. The committee 
welcomes your undertaking to amend the instrument so that Schedules 2–4 of the Regulations will 
repeal within five years from the commencement of the instrument. On the basis of this 
undertaking, the committee has concluded its examination of the instrument and resolved to 
withdraw the ‘protective’ notice of motion to disallow the instrument.  

In the interests of transparency, I note that this correspondence will be published on the 
committee's website and recorded in the Delegated Legislation Monitor.  

Thank you again for your assistance with this matter. 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Senator the Hon Concetta Fierravanti-Wells 
Chair 
Senate Standing Committee for the Scrutiny of Delegated Legislation 


